Hi Ingrid,

Thank you for getting in contact.

We are a little under staffed at present, which will make it a challenge
for me to create a formal submission that is appropriate.

Rebecca at the CCF is best placed to submit something in relation to
our industry.

Very briefly from my perspective though.

1. Disproportionate funds for training allocated to the civil &
earthmoving industry, based on the amount of revenue raised
from this industry.

2. We need greater funding for our apprentices, from the CITB
and the federal government

3. Greater transparency on how the funds are going to be
allocated in order to help manage training needs.

4. More flexibility towards funding needs

5. Ithink revenue raising may have some holes as | believe there is
a large amount of construction works that does not pay the
levy.

6. | am unsure if increasing the levy rate would be a good option
in the short term as inflationary costs are already impeding
future construction projects.

Not sure if this helps

Regards,

Paul Davison
Managing Director
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must not distribute or use the information contained within. If you
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email and delete the email and any attachments. Davison
Earthmovers accepts no responsibility for any changes made to files
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